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From: Donna Rooney  
Date: October 29, 2020 at 10:12:45 PM MDT 
To: Donna Rooney  
Subject: White gold undergrounding 

September25, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Mayor and Council 
Resort Municipality of Whistler 
 
 
I would like to express my approval and gratification to the organizers of 
the White Gold Undergrounding project. The amount of work they have put in 
to efficiently explain the project and its associated costs has made me a 
wholehearted supporter of the project. 
 
The way I see, it the undergrounding of the utilities in our area will not 
only provide a cleaner view of our glorious vistas but will also protect 
them from storm damage and wildfires in our increasingly unpredictable 
weather patterns. The associated costs spread over the years make this a 
worthy expense especially as we have the ability right now to cost share 
with the sewer and water upgrades. 
 
I have faith that through the process the committee will be open to 
communicating the plans and time schedule going forward. 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to show my appreciation. 
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Donna Rooney 
 
 




